
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th September 2024 

  

Dear Parents and Carers of a child in year 6 

  

YEAR 6 KS2 SATs Information Evening - Wednesday 9th October 2024 

  

We would like to invite you to attend a KS2 SATs Information Meeting on Wednesday 9th 

October at 5.00 p.m. 

  

The evening will include information regarding what the SATs are all about, how the tests are 

organised and how best to prepare your child. 

  

We do hope you can join us. Your Year 6 child is welcome to attend, but the information 

shared will be aimed at adults.  

  

Kind regards 

  

The Year 6 Team 
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